
Dear Sir(s),

This Migration bill will take our trust away. We came to this country to get a good life, education, for
better career prospects but looks like it will come to end soon. We sacrificed a lot to be here; utilized
all our money to be here with family. 

We came here for studies which we successfully completed; living with our family (they are
permanent citizens of Australia); never engaged ourselves in any unlawful activities nor we want to;
doing proper jobs; contributed to the Australian economy by paying taxes; now we are almost
settled here just waiting for our permanent residency so that we can do much better for Australian
economy. If this bill passes, then we have to start from scratch once again which is very hard at this
stage.

When we lodged our PR application, we make sure that we met all the criteria’s as per the laws at
that time. So now if the law changes, it shouldn’t affect the application(s) which has been lodged
already. 

Also, when you take a step to come to another country it is always a long term planning. You leave
everything back, start a new life in a new country, adjust to the new culture, new environment, new
people, new friends and now it will be all over just because of this new bill.

It is a sincere request that before taking any decision please take into consideration all the
innocent people who has given their heart and soul to build and boost Australian economy and
also been a part of this multi cultural country which otherwise will be severely affected.

Many thanks,

 


